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PUBLIC NOTICE

Belmopan. August 24, 2020. 5:00 p.m.

The Ministry of Labour, Local Government and Rural Development hereby
notifies the residents of Santa Rosa and San Roman, Stann Creek District, that
the rudimentary water system is experiencing mechanical problems. Therefore,
there is no water in the village.

The Rural Water Supply and Sanitation Unit along with the Water Board is

working diligently to have water restored by tomorrow, August 25, 2020.
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